
Lions Roar 6-10-21 

  
  

Watch your mailbox! 

Parents can watch for a mailing from the school during the last week of June that will include 

report cards, supply lists, calendars, immunization updates and other important information. 

Family accounts will need to be current and all classroom textbooks and library books 

returned before report cards will be sent home or records transferred. 
  

Summer Hours 

The office will be open June 10-11, 14-16 from 9:00 - 3:00. After that, summer office hours 

are Wednesdays, from 9:00-1:00. 
  
Summer Library 

We will have the library open to check out books on Wednesdays, 9:00 – 12:00 from July 7th – 

August 25th. 
  

Yearbooks Available 

We do have a few yearbooks available for purchase for $25.00. Stop on by the office if you 

are interested in purchasing one. 
  
Lost and Found 

We will have our lost and found out in the front foyer until June 16th if your student has lost 

anything, after that everything goes to Visiting Nurses! 
 


